
Below is a list of the information needed for the article which will appear in the Temple Beth 
Sholom HaKOL for your child’s B’nei Mitzvah. Please fill in and return to Lois Kotzen in the 
temple office or e-mail her at Lois@tbsmb.org, or fax to 305.531.4248. 

The due date for this article 2 months prior to the B’nei Mitavah date. We also need a picture 
of your child. Please send your child’s Hebrew name and your Hebrew names for our 
records and verify if your child’s service will be in the Sanctuary or Beit Hannah Chapel. We 
will need a good quality picture of your for the article. Please call me with any questions at 
305.538.7231, ext 253.

Name of Bar/Bat Mitzvah:

Date:

Parents’ names:

Siblings’ names:

Grandparents/Great Grandparents names:

Website with URL: (if applicable)

Mitzvah Project:

B’nei Mitzvah Info for HaKOL
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